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Mrs. McCallum graduated from Cardinal Mooney High School in 1998.  She then 

graduated from Bowling Green State University with a B.S. in Education – Major 

Recreation & Leisure Studies in 2002.  She completed and internship with 

Westerville Community Center. She has been at her current position at 

Boardman Park since 2003.  She is affiliated with Boardman Civic Association, 

American Red Cross, Ohio Parks and Recreation Association, Ohio Project WILD 

Facilitator – Ohio Division of Wildlife, Drug and Safety Counsel of Boardman 

Schools, MOPS, Volunteer cheerleader/tee-ball coach and most recently was 

honored with being recognized as one of 25 under 35 young professionals in 

Mahoning County.  She currently resides in Boardman with her husband, Chris 

and their two children, Kelsey and Brayden.  

 
Dear Adventure Day Camp Parents: 

Thank you so much for entrusting the safety, well being and enjoyment of your child with 

us for the Summer of 2014. We are looking forward to an exciting and adventurous 

Summer full of fun activities.  We are very grateful for the Community’s support and 

acceptance of Park programming.   

 

It is our mission to create a very structured “day camp” for your child to come and explore the 

many opportunities offered at Adventure Camp.  The Camp will be comprised of five main 

areas of education: Science, Sports, Art, Creative Arts and Team building.  We realize how 

important Summer is for children and Boardman Park will make every effort to ensure that 

their experience is safe, educational and fun-filled. 

 

If there are any questions you might have about Adventure Camp here at Boardman Park, 

please feel free to contact me at 330-965-0482 or karen@boardmanpark.com.  

 

Adventure Camp Mission Statement:  To offer young minds the opportunity to explore their 
imaginations, discover physical fitness, expand their knowledge of sports and develop a 
growing sense of adventure through the camp’s diverse activities. 
 
Sincerely, 

Karen McCallum  
Boardman Park 

Recreation Director/ Camp Director 
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